
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Housing and 
Economy Committee at a meeting of 
the Council on 22 November 2018  

   

Question  What steps have been taken to ensure that the effects of the 

implementation of Universal Credit, due to be rolled out on 

28th November, cause minimum hardship to those in receipt 

of this benefit?   

Answer   
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